APS WESTWING 230KV

INTERCONNECTION PROJECT March 2021

We are proposing to build the APS Westwing 230kV
Interconnection Project, a new 230-kilovolt (kV)
transmission line needed to interconnect a separate
customer proposed battery electrical storage project to
the existing Westwing Substation.

The proposed battery electrical storage facility will
enhance the APS electric system throughout the Phoenix
metropolitan area. With this facility comes a need for

a new 230kV transmission line to interconnect the

PROJECT SCHEDULE

customer battery electrical storage facility to the
existing Westwing substation, located west of Loop
303, south of Happy Valley Road.

We are dedicated to providing safe and reliable electric
service to make this facility a part of our system. Our
plan is to rebuild and co-locate the new transmission
line with an existing 69kV line for a total length of
approximately 0.5 mile.
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